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Comment Submitted:

I feel that public land closures are highly unfair to the public. Land set aside for recreational use of US citizens, she be used by US
citizens for recreation, not another governmental land closure. I am from San Diego, CA but travel to this the Las Vegas area about
5 times a year to participate in off road events. There have been numerous land closures over the last 10 years and the recreational
ares that are still around keep shrinking smaller and smaller. Please do not close the land, there isnt enough land as it is now, any
more closures would not be good. Thank you for your time, 

Brian


